
 
 

 
 

Arts Education Committee Meeting Notes 
Tuesday, June 20, 2017, 1-2pm 
BCA Studios, 405 Pine Street  

In Attendance: Rachel Kahn-Fogel, Lori Rowe, Melissa Steady, Dana vanderHeyden, Kiersten Williams, 

& Mary Zompetti 

Notes: 

 Tour of the new studio facilities 

 Update on Summer Camp ’17 

 Delays in permits for youth programming at 405 Pine Street  

 First two weeks of summer camp are taking place at the BCA Center 

 A few camp parents requested refunds 

 Location of camps weeks 3-8 TBD 

 Update on Summer Adult Classes and Studios opening 

 Studios currently are being unpacked and set up 

 Classes begin July 10 

 Open studio begins in some studios July 10 

 Committee value, activity and help 

 Committee offered suggestions of possible backup studio sites 

 Lori will be contacting ceramic contacts for possible wheel rentals 

 BCA staff will continue to look for possible backup studio sites and equipment 
 

Upcoming BCA Education Events of note: 

 BCA Summer Camp Launched on Monday, June 19 

Next Meeting: TBD 

Arts Education Committee 
The Arts Education Committee includes 6 board and non-board members and meets 6 times 
annually. Members of the Arts Education Committee provide experience and expertise in 
various aspects of life-long learning and connect BCA programs to trends and themes in arts 
education.  The committee evaluates, advises and guides the art education programs, which 
include education studios, classes, camps and workshops, school artist-in-residence programs 
at IAA and with Head Start, afterschool programs and Art from the Heart at UVM Medical 
Center. 


